
From: Moore, Coreen
To: Cannon, Glenn; Copeland, Jennifer
Cc: Steven P. Strojny PB
Subject: RE: Revised Plan for 340 Main Street
Date: Monday, December 21, 2020 11:01:35 AM

Hi Jen and Glenn I spoke to Steve  the PB chair he and I agree that 340 Main
does not need to go back to the planning board, the changes are minor and do
not significantly affect above ground site design.
 

Coreen V. Moore
Bourne Town Planner
Bourne Town Hall
24 Perry Ave.
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532
 
508.759.0600 ext.#1346
 
Please remember when writing or responding that the Secretary of State's Office has determined that email is a public record
and all e-mail communications sent or received by persons using the Town of Bourne network may be subject to disclosure
under the Massachusetts Public Records Law (M.G.L. Chapter 66, Section 10) and the Federal Freedom of Information Act.
 

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, Bourne Town Offices are CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC.  The
Planning Department staff is working partime remotely and partime in the office.  If you need
assistance please call (508) 759-0600 ext. 1346 and leave a message with your name, phone
number and reason for calling. Or, contact us by email cmoore@townofbourne.com  and we will
respond promptly.
 
Thank you for your patience at this time.
 

 
From: Cannon, Glenn 
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 9:29 AM
To: Copeland, Jennifer <jcopeland@townofbourne.com>
Cc: Moore, Coreen <CMoore@townofbourne.com>
Subject: Revised Plan for 340 Main Street
 
Hi Jen,
 
Does the revised plan for 340 Main Street need to go back to the Planning Board?
 
Glenn
 
Glenn Cannon, P.E.
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Town of Bourne
Assistant Town Administrator
24 Perry Avenue
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532
(508) 759-0600 Ext 1348
gcannon@townofbourne.com
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